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DCP Midstream 
1625 West Marland St 
Ofc. (575) 397-5552 
Fax (575) 397-5598 

Electronic MAIL: 

December 26, 2012 

Mr. Elidio Gonzales 
District Supervisor 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Hobbs Office - District 1 
1625 North French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 

Re: December C-103 monthly report, Linam AGI #1 

Dear Mr. Gonzales: 

This letter serves as DCP Midstream, LP's (DCPM) response to file a monthly C-103 report with the OCD. 
DCPM will continue to operate as per our original approved injection order as modified by the C-103 
approved on 5/3/2012 which requires monthly reporting and MIT every 6 months. 

If you have any questions about the information included in this submittal, please feel free to contact 
me at 575-397-5505 or via email at SJHarless(5>dcpmidstream.com. 

Steve Harless 

General Manager of Operations, SENM 

SH;de 

cc: Will Jones, New Mexico OCD 

Steve Boatenhamer, DCPM - Hobbs 
Russ Ortega, DCPM - Hobbs 
Quiten Mendenhall, DCPM - Midland 
Paul Tourangeau, DCPM - Denver 
Jonas Figueroa, DCPM - Midland 
Chris Root, DCPM - Denver 
Alberto Gutierres, Geolex- Albuquerque 

Sincerely, 


